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World Sailing has recently approved a change to this
rule extending the effective date of this
requirement from January 2023 to January 2025,
thereby giving manufacturers and competitors a
further two years to comply.

RFBYC will continue to
permit the use of trapeze
harnesses that are not of
the quick release variety,
until further notice. No
other aspect of the rule has
changed.

A trapeze harness worn by a competitor which 
may be used to support the competitor on a 
trapeze shall be of the quick release variety 
complying with ISO 10862 which allows the 
competitor to detach from the hook or other 

method of attachment at any time.

(Rule 50.1(c),  2021 – 2024 Racing Rules of Sailing)
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